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Tuesday 21st February 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

PARENT INTERVIEWS  

Year 5 and Year 6 

 

The time has come for Thurcroft Junior Academy to host another Parents evening, 

Parents/Carers have the choice of either a telephone interview or an in person interview with 

your child’s class teacher.  
 

You will be able to specify a time slot in which you would like a phone call or an in person 

appointment from your child/children’s class teacher, the time slots are as follows: 
 

Wednesday 22nd March 2023 

 

3.30pm – 4.30 pm 

4.30pm – 5.30pm 

5.30pm – 6.00pm 

 

Thursday 23rd March 2023 

 

3.30pm – 4.30 pm 

4.30pm – 5.30pm 

5.30pm – 6.00pm 

 

You will be contacted by the school office staff by telephone week commencing 20th February to 

arrange your appointment.   You will then be sent a text confirming your appointment date and 

time.  Please note that both in person and telephone appointments will be 10 minutes long, but 

should you require a longer conversation please contact the school office and a further 

appointment will be made. 

 

We look forward to seeing or speaking to you on one of these days, it is a fantastic opportunity 

for your child’s teacher to discuss their work with you, and celebrate their achievements as well 

as a chance for you to ask questions.  

 

Thank You, 

 

Ruth Stone  

Principal  


